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SNGRDC and project partner NRSTOR 
is inviting the Six Nations Community to 
participate in an Investment Review of 
the proposed Oneida Energy Storage 
Project (The OES Project).

To learn more, attend a webinar 
or submit a question/comment, 
scan the QR Code below!

The OES Project is a proposed 250 MW / 1000 
MWh battery storage facility that can withdraw, 
store, and inject energy into the grid on-demand, 
creating grid stability, ratepayer savings, and 
enhanced renewable energy efficiencies.

Six Nations Commentary Period: 
Jan 25 - Feb 25, 2021

Webinars will provide a full 
overview of the Oneida Energy 

Storage Project.

Attend a live webinar to raise 
questions for real time responses. 

Webinar Dates

Wednesday, January 27  ∙  11 AM & 1:00 PM
Wednesday, February 3  ∙  5 PM & 6:30 PM

Wednesday, February 10  ∙  11 AM & 12:30 PM
Wednesday, February 17  ∙  1 PM & 2:30 PM

Wednesday, February 24  ∙  7 PM & 8:30 PM

Scan the QR Code and Select Register for a Webinar
or email info@snfuture.ca.



In order to provide the Six Nations community an opportunity 
to review the proposed Oneida Energy Storage LP investment, 
project information is posted to www.snfuture.ca. Community 
members are invited to submit question and comments on the 

SN Future platform or via email info@snfuture.ca 


